
From: Sue Aicher <sue.aicher@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Oct 27, 2017 at 9:18 AM 
Subject: Map Refinement Project Testimony 
To: psc@portlandoregon.gov 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to ask that Portland leadership NOT remove the buffer in the Willamette Heights 
neighborhood.   This would increase air and noise pollution in the neighborhood and would be harmful 
to current residents. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Sue Aicher 
2736 NW Raleigh Street 
Portland, OR  97210 
 


